Useful resources
COVID-19 information resources are available in multiple languages through the Department of Health and the Department of Home Affairs: https://www.health.gov.au/resources/translated, https://covid19inlanguage.homeaffairs.gov.au/.
A full collection of resources for health professionals is available here: https://www.health.gov.au/resources/collections/coronavirus-covid-19-resources-for-health-professionals-including-aged-care-providers-pathology-providers-and-health-care-managers.
Access to infection control training can be found here: https://www.health.gov.au/resources/apps-and-tools/covid-19-infection-control-training.
Advice on use of masks in the community can be found here: https://www.health.gov.au/resources/publications/when-should-masks-be-worn-in-the-community-in-australia. Please refer to your state or territory health department for the latest advice about masks.
Resources published by the National COVID-19 Clinical Evidence Taskforce are available here: https://covid19evidence.net.au/.
MBS online contains information regarding telehealth bulk billed items for COVID=19 and a privacy checklist for telehealth services:
· http://www.mbsonline.gov.au/internet/mbsonline/publishing.nsf/Content/Home
· http://www.mbsonline.gov.au/internet/mbsonline/publishing.nsf/Content/Factsheet-TempBB 
· http://www.mbsonline.gov.au/internet/mbsonline/publishing.nsf/Content/Factsheet-TelehealthPrivChecklist
Guidance for symptom monitoring in health and aged care workers can be found here: https://www.health.gov.au/resources/publications/cdna-guidance-for-symptom-monitoring-in-health-and-aged-care-workers-during-the-covid-19-outbreak.
A COVID-19 symptom checker is available here” https://www.healthdirect.gov.au/symptom-checker/tool.
Advice on conditions for easing remote area travel restrictions is available here: https://www.health.gov.au/resources/publications/remote-framework-conditions-for-easing-remote-area-travel-restrictions.
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